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Crediton Hill

03/03/2018  23:07:432017/6947/P COMMNT Kay Boyd I object to the planning application on the grounds that an increase in the dropped curb will 

result in the loss of a residents parking bay. There are already too few parking spaces to 

accommodate residents who pay annually to park, and any visitors. Whilst it is acceptable 

to develop one’s own property, it is selfish to do so at the expense of the neighbourhood. I 

also feel that it will be to the detriment of the street to have three vehicles parked outside 

one property.
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